
Golf Lakes Pickleball Club 
 

Copyright 2022 – Golf Lakes Pickleball Club - All Rights Reserved 

Chairman’s Message 
 
March  28, 2022 
 
 
Dear Golf Lakes Pickleball Club Members: 
 
Sorry to say our season is over. I wish to thank the committee as well 
as all of you who participated in our leagues during the season. We 
had a successful tournament, unfortunately we had to cancel two due 
to weather. We tried a new mix double play which we will continue 
next season.  
 
Our Wednesday skill clinics were very successful thanks to Janis and 
Kevin. Based on the feedback we will adjust the clinics next season.  
We hosted the sports mixer and Saturday morning coffee hour. 
Thanks to all who helped. 
 
We had our year end Pickleball social on March 15th at Carrabbas. 
Thanks to Janis, Sandy Tiell, and Deb Atkinson for making the 
arrangements. We had over 40 people attend. Awards were given out 
for ladders and tournament play as well as door prizes. A good time 
was had by all.  
 
It was a pleasure playing with all of you during the season. Our goal 
is to have fun and enjoy the game. Thank you for your support. Have 
a great summer. Look forward to seeing you in the fall. Stay safe and 
healthy.  
 
Bill Blake, Chairman 
 


